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Comments: To Whomever it may Concern,

 

I moved up to Alaska 6 years ago knowing nothing about this state other than the the amazing snowmobiling that

the state offered. I know it sounds crazy but watching the old snowmobiling videos and seeing all the great riding

was the only reason I moved here. Since then I've learned to love every little detail about Alaska. 

 

With that being said my heart would ache to see motorized users lose any more public lands on the Kenai

peninsula or across the Chugach National forest. I believe it to be in the benefit of the state and future

generations to open more land in the Chugach for motorized opportunities. With that said if I had to make a

choice I believe Option B is the best approach at this point while I would like to see Center Creek and Mills Creek

designated as motorized use.

 

I hope this will not impact my nearly 20-30 trips a year down to the Kenai that I looked forward to sharing with my

children in the years to come.

 

Best Regards,

 

Mike Doto

 


